
 
 

 

Sept 13/10 
 

All Members 
Re: VPP 

 
 
The company is offering employees the opportunity, via the Aeronet, to purchase an 
extra week of vacation for 2011. When dealing directly with the company, it is your 
responsibility to fully understand what you are purchasing. Depending on how many 
weeks of vacation you currently have, you may be purchasing 4 working days of 
vacation for a week’s pay. Is this a good deal, we don’t think so. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the company’s VPP program, we suggest you 
speak to your manager for clarification. Once you have signed up for this program, 
you cannot withdraw after the closing date. 
 
The Shop Committee 
Derek Morgan 
Frank Morgani 
Vick Seebalak  
 


